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The 2012 Pig Roast in the Park offers area ball players a chance to win its co-ed softball
tournament.

Play will begin on Friday evening, August 10, and conclude on Saturday, August 11, on the
field at Scottsburg's Beechwood Park, where the festival will be held. The registration deadline
is August 3 to pay the $100 team entry fee. Play is limited to ten teams.

For more information, contact chairman Rick Cozart at 752-9150.




